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If this law is passed, it will make it near impossible for the hundreds (if not thousands) 

of disabled, elderly, and immunocompromised  people in Oregon to cast their vote on 

Election Day. I believe that all people should be able to have their vote tallied and 

voice heard and accounted for. I believe that the mail in ballot system helps voters to 

cast their ballot safely, without external pressure of opposing organizations who 

historically have bullied, harmed, and tried to sway or outcast voters. This system of 

voting in Oregon has worked for well over the decade I have lived in Portland and as 

a disabled person, I cannot imagine accessibly voting otherwise. Thank you.  


